
Preparing To Rebuild America
When one looks at the United States of America, unless one
scratches below the left leaning surface, it might seem the
end  is near for this republic turned mob rule democracy.  The
incurably  ignorant  masses  are  brainwashed  beyond  belief
concerning everything from child rearing, protecting our own
borders, religious freedom, freedom of speech and economics,
just to name a few obvious points of interests.

The Clintons, the FBI, the Democrat party and others were the
real  collaborators  in  an  explosive  scandal  involving  the
Russians acquiring 20 percent of American uranium.  Those same
globalists seem to be guilty of the colluding with Russia that
they accused Donald Trump of.  The Clinton’s were paid for
their efforts to the tune of $145 million dollars along with a
cool half million for speaking engagement for Bubbah Bill.
 The  Democrat  party  even  paid  for  a  fake  dossier  on
Trump/Russian collusion while all the time it was the leftist
democrats who were the dirty guilty party.  Sadly, the only
concern investigator Robert Mueller had was to by any means,
make  Trump  look  guilty.   Such  events  would  normally  be
associated with banana republics.  But I guess that is what
many leftists would like to see our republic reduced to.

To add insult to injury, I believe the United States is one of
the few great nations throughout human history, where over
forty  percent  of  its  population  is  totally  indoctrinated
against the country they were born in.  Names like racist,
xenophobe, white supremacist, are hurled at some Americans for
wanting  legal  immigration  and  protected  borders.   Black
Americans who favor border security and a strong sovereign
United States are labeled uncle as uncle toms and coons by the
lunatic  leftists  and  Soros  funded  activists  like  Antifa
members and oppressed rich NFL football players.

Of course, the useful idiots don’t understand or maybe do not
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care that they are being used to help pave the road to their
own destruction.  For example, most leftists hate the idea of
American border security.  But the lunk heads fail to consider
that the Islamic hordes they want to flood into our republic
will not discriminate between who they will brutalize, if they
ever obtain the percentage of population they have acquired in
Europe where they rape, pillage and loot Europeans by the
scores on a weekly basis in places like Sweden.

But  despite  these  and  other  major  self-induced  struggles
plaguing  our  republic,  including  the  ongoing  slaughter  of
innocent unborn babies, I believe we will soon witness a major
positive turnaround regarding the United States of America.  I
even believe that murdering babies will one day no longer be
the law of the land.  My optimism is rooted in the belief that
it is not yet over for this republic, often mistakenly dubbed
a democracy.

My positive outlook toward the rebuilding of America is not
rooted in faith in the government.  But rather in a growing
segment of “We the People” of faith who will no longer sit
idly by and allow the sorry saps of the left to have their
destructive amoral way over our lives.  I have a much greater
amount of faith in God, who often intervened in the amazing
effort to establish the United States of America.  Thomas
Jefferson understood that as long as Americans remained a
moral  people  the  United  States  would  be  a  blessed  and
prosperous republic.  By now it would seem as though people
could recognized the connection between American declined in
recent years to the falling away from the very principles and
beliefs that enabled America to become an exceptional nation
of greatness and hope for the world.

I believe that America will experience her full destiny of
greatness.  Primarily because more and more Americans of are
seeking Providential guidance and are refusing to accept the
bigoted globalist/anti liberty tyranny that has ruined many
societies like Venezuela.  You may not realize it yet, but the



rebuilding of America has already begun.  Our republic is now
in the clearing out stage, where the battle to restore truth
while beating back the harbingers of destruction is being
waged and will ultimately succeed.  In time the tide will
change  and  those  seeking  to  destroy  our  America  will
themselves be rendered utter failures and face their just
rewards.  Dear  reader,  prepare  to  be  a  part  of  rebuilding
America. You’ll be glad you did.  #MAGA  Enjoy the Ron Edwards
Experience every Friday at 1:00 PM PT, 4:00 PM EST on KCKQ AM
1180  Reno,  NV  shrmedia.com,  www.americamatters.us,
www.thelonestarnews.com  and  evenings  at  9:00  PM  EST  on
www.freedominamericaradio.com
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